
 
 
 
 

 
 
December 11, 2020 

 
 
Chris Fischer, Administrator  Via chris.fischer@madeliamn.com only. 
Madelia City Hall 
116 W Main St 
Madelia, MN  56062 

Re:  OAH 71-0331-37169 (MBAU A-8289 Madelia/Madelia Township)  

Dear Ms. Fischer: 

On October 27, 2020, the Office of Administrative Hearings received the Ordinance 
No. 1.7020 (Ordinance) from the City of Madelia (City) for annexation of certain real property 
(Property) from Madelia Township (Township) pursuant to Minn. Stat. § 414.033, subd. 2(3) 
(2020). 

The Corporate Data Group of the Department of Transportation contacted the Office 
of Administrative Hearings providing information that the area proposed for annexation is 
already within the City limits. 

No further action will be taken on the above-referenced matter and the Office of 
Administrative Hearings’ file in this matter is now closed. If you have any questions, please 
contact me at star.holman@state.mn.us or 651-361-7909. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
STARLENE J. HOLMAN 
MBAU Administrator 

c: Arlo Feder, Madelia Township Clerk (via US Mail) 
    Kelly Pauling, County Auditor (via Kelly.Pauling@co.watonwan.mn.us) 
    Meggie Munsterman, County Assessor (via Meggie.Munsterman@co.watonwan.mn.us) 
    Karla Doll, County Recorder (via Karla.Doll@co.watonwan.mn.us) 
    Justin Roberts, MnDOT (via Justin.Roberts@state.mn.us) 
    Sandra Yassin, MnDOT (via Sandra.Yassin@state.mn.us) 
    Kathy Metzker, DNR (via kathleen.metzker@dnr.state.mn.us) 
  



 

Madelia Town Board 
c/o Arlo Feder, Clerk 
29219 815th Ave 
Madelia, MN  56062 
 
 
 
 
 


